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From: Planning
Subject:  No Apartment Building by Whole Foods

From: Deirdre Spencer 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 1:18 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: No Apartment Building by Whole Foods 

I live in the area and do not want a new apartment building in lot beside Whole Foods. 

Deirdre D. Spencer 


